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Being a Friend

I made this Friend Ship 
(Feb. 2015) with my 

mom. We talked about 
being a good friend. I said 
if someone at school was 
sad, I would invite them to 
play with me!
Eli S., age 4, New York, USA

Long-Distance Reading

My nana and 
papa read the 

Friend with me by 
video chat because we 
live very far apart. We 
show each other the 
cover so we are in the 
same magazine. Then 
we choose a page and read to each other. We can  
even find the hidden pictures together!
Evelyn S., age 5, Connecticut, USA

How We Use the Friend

After reading “A Prayer in the Attic” (Feb. 2015) 
 for our bedtime story, we made bookmarks from 

President Henry B. Eyring’s quote. He said, “Heavenly 
Father hears your prayers, He loves you, and He knows 
your name.”
Jacob and Ben M., ages 6 and 8, Derbyshire, England

Dear Friend
s,

Almost everybody knows how it feels  

to face bullying. It could be on the  

playground, on the computer or phone, 

or even at church. Read about kindness 

on pages 24–29, and challenge your-

self to help put an end to bullying! We 

are all children of God, and every 

child of God deserves to be 

treated with kindness and 

respect.

With love,

The Friend

Was there a  
letter or a story in  

this month’s issue that  
helped you? Tell us about  

it. Turn to page 48  
to find out how.

See all your helping hands 
at Temple Square!

	 When: 	September 25–October 9, 2015
	 Where: 	Joseph Smith Memorial Building lobby
		  Salt Lake City, Utah

Come! 
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